
Dear New College MCR Freshers of 2023, 

 

Welcome to New College! The Middle Common Room (MCR) will be at the heart of your 

college community, and I am confident that the memories you make here will stay with you for a 

lifetime. It is also my honour to be able to greet you as you enter into this new stage of your 

academic careers. 
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